
I live in Andover Glen, off of Saratoga PL and Parker Rd.  There have been times 
during all parts of the day, (morning, afternoon and evening) when planes have 
come over my house and the resulting noise would be loud enough to interrupt my 
conversation.  Can you imagine sitting on your deck enjoying a summers evening 
and out of nowhere three or four corporate jets fly over your house?  The noise just 
lingers in the air thus spoiling the mood of your current activity.  I have actually 
witnessed my neighbors moving their picnic from outside to inside because of 
airplane noise.  It is a quality of live issue to be sure. 
 
My neighbors and I can live with the air traffic at it's current levels.  We are 
however, seriously opposed to any increase in air traffic at Centennial Airport.  Do 
you know if there are plans to increase the air traffic in the near future?  Please let 
me know so that the neighborhoods through the HOA's can prepare an appropriate 
response.  An increase in the air traffic and subsequently an increase in the noise 
level is absolutely unacceptable.  I fear that's where all of this is leading. 
 
Ernest Lane 


